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Chico State is known for first-rate academics, an 
affordable education that changes lives, active 
learning driven by faculty who urge you to make a 
difference, and a vibrant campus and college town. We 
are a Hispanic-Serving Institution that welcomes all.

Our Computer Science department, the first of its 
kind in the California State University system, has 
been graduating students for over 50 years. With 
small classes, friendly instructors, and a hands-on 
approach to teaching, we ensure students develop 
the problem-solving skills necessary to thrive after 
graduation. The Computer Science Department is 
accredited by the Computer Accreditation Commission 
of ABET.

We offer a range of programs to meet diverse student 
interests and career goals, including a Bachelor of 
Science in Computer Information Systems, a Bachelor 
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of Science in Computer Science, a Master of Science 
in Computer Science, and an online Master of Science 
in Computer Science. Additionally, we provide a 
Computer Science minor, a Cybersecurity minor, and a 
Data Science certificate.
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www.csuchico.edu
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A very walkable campus


